execsec@chilmarkma.gov
_

From: owen willis <owengw87@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2019 11:23 AM

To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov
Cc: Tara Reynolds

Subject: Parking at tabor house transfer station
Hi Timothy,

| am writing you in regards to parking in the town lot behind the tabor house transfer station, My Fiancé and | are getting married on October 5th,
2019 and we are looking for possible places to have guests park their cars. We would have a taxi service bringing the guests from that lot to our
home on North Slope Lane. our wedding starts at 3pm and will be over by 9pm, what are the steps to make this possible, if it is possible? look
forward to hearing back from you.

Thank you,
Owen Willis



